
From: Renee ilhardt [mailto:renee@dtvamerica.com ]
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2017 8:44 AM
To: Ron Graser <Ron.Graser@fcc.gov >
Subject: WODH-LD; Facility: 182282

Good morning Mr. Graser,
On behalf of DTV America Corp., I would like to respectfully request WODH-LDTs Application:
0000013982 to be dismissed.
Thank you in advance for your assistance,
Renee Ilhardt


